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Volunteer Opportunities 
The Village is looking to fill some recently vacated volunteer opportunities. Representatives from the community are in 

being sought to sit on the Municipal Development Committee and the Weed Control Committee. If you are interested in 

either of  positions, please contact the office at admin@summervillageofgulllake.com with a brief email. 

• Monthly Happy Hours – Usually the third Friday of the month, 6 pm at the Hall. These BYOB/appetizer events 

are a wonderful opportunity to meet other Village residents. 

• Watch the Village Website, the Facebook Page and Hall signage for news of upcoming events. 

• Playground Fundraising – We’ve reached 61% of our $160,000 goal and continue to seek donations from 

community members and the businesses we support. Please mail or drop your cheque, payable to the Sum-

mer Village of Gull Lake, at the Hall. Receipts will be issued for all donations over $100 and those donations 

will be acknowledged on a plaque. 

It was a busy summer with a number of well attended events.  

The Village hired 5 summer students to help facilitate the recreational program and village maintenance.  Thanks to 

all those who organized, helped, volunteered or participated!  

 The Annual Rate Payers Meeting (Formerly known as the AGM) was held on July 16th with great attend-

ance.  Some of the concerns expressed were from the Oliver residents regarding the beach and paths.  

Heavy rainfall in the spring continued to cause issues in Cyrene Crescent. 

Rates and Charges Bylaw Review 

Council is in the process of updating the Rates and Charges Bylaw. If you are interested in providing  

comments, please reach out via email or you are welcome to present at the next council meeting. 

Friday, Sep.2 @ 7 pm – Annual Meeting - We seek new members and welcome new ideas for year round events of interest to 

our growing community. Please join us at the Hall. 

Sunday, Sep.4 – 9 am-noon – Pancake Breakfast, Show & Shine and Playground Fundraiser - Please come for breakfast and 

enjoy the Show &amp; Shine. There will also be a 50/50, Silent Auction and opportunity to make your donation in support of 

the new playground. 

Saturday, Oct.1 @ 7 pm – Beer & Wine Tasting – Bring your friends and join your neighbours for a fun-filled evening tasting a 

variety of wines or Alberta brewed beers, all paired with food. Tickets are $25/pp or $15 for a non-alcoholic flight.  

Purchase your tickets at the Pancake Breakfast or from: 

Dave Mudie - 587-577-6815       Helen Anne Homenuk - 403-304-2004      

Ena Cunningham – 403-304-0938    Carrie Madsen – 403-748-4147 


